
435 W. Woodland Cir, Bowling Green, OH 43402   Ph: (419) 373.1711 

 

Date: 3/20/2020 
 
To:  Our Valued Customers and Supplier Partners 

 
Subject: COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Update – Customers and Suppliers 
 

 

As our communities continue to feel the increased impact of Coronavirus, we feel it 

is important to share with you what we are doing to help keep our employees safe 

and healthy. We are currently implementing COVID-19 best-practice preventative 

safety measures for the health and safety of our employees. 

From an operational standpoint, we are currently manufacturing and are in 

constant communication with our partners. We will contact individual suppliers of 

any potential cancellations as soon as the situation arises. Communicate any 

delays that may arise to our customers at the earliest and do our best to support.  

Thank you in advance for your patience as we navigate this challenging situation 

one day at a time while maintaining our focus where it belongs, on our valued 

employees. 

 

Sincerely, 

Raj Nagarajan  

President | Aeropact Manufacturing, LLC dba Martin Machine 
 

 

 


